

## NEWS RELEASE VirginiaDOT.org

RELEASE: IMMEDIATE February 15, 2018

CONTACT: Nina Napolitano: 757-925-2557

Emergency/After-Hours: 757-925-2584 Nina.Napolitano@VDOT.Virginia.gov

## VDOT TO HOLD CITIZEN INFORMATION MEETINGS ON POTENTIAL SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS ALONG ROUTE 460

Public invited to learn more about proposed safety improvements

**SUFFOLK**— The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) will hold citizen information meetings on Tuesday, February 20 and Thursday, February 22 regarding potential safety improvements along Route 460 from the Windsor town limits in Isle of Wight County to west of the Route 58 Interchange in Suffolk.

Citizen Information Meetings: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. Windsor High School 24 Church Street Windsor, VA 23487

Thursday, February 22, 2018 from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. Kings Fork Middle School 350 Kings Fork Road Suffolk, VA 23434

The purpose of the meeting is to give citizens an opportunity to review proposed improvements, meet with VDOT representatives and provide input. A formal presentation will begin at 5 p.m. followed by the opportunity to ask questions.

Citizens may provide oral and written comments at the meeting or submit them by **March 5, 2018** to Mr. Jerry Pauley, VDOT Project Manager, 1700 North Main Street, Suffolk, VA 23434. They may also e-mail them to <u>Jerry.Pauley@VDOT.Virginia.gov</u>.

For more information on this project, please visit:

http://www.vdot.virginia.gov/projects/hamptonroads/us 460 safety and operations study.asp.